NEVADA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION (NDOT)

EVADA

DOT

PROJECT.

m (. NEON

1T | Las Vegas
[ 1]
[ |

PUBLIC MEETING

WHEN: Wednesday, January 24, 2018, 4-7PM, Presentation at 5:30PM
WHERE: Historic Fifth Street School, 401 S. 4th St., Las Vegas, NV 89101

If you cannot attend in person, please join us via Facebook Live at 5:30pm on January 24 to watch the presentation and
submit your comments or questions. Facebook.com/NDOTProjectNeon.

NDOT invites you to attend a public meeting for Project Neon. Construction of the project, which is improving
3.7 miles of I-15 between Sahara Avenue and the Spaghetti Bowl, is more than half-way complete. Join us to
learn about progress to date, construction planned for 2018 and 2019, and associated traffic impacts.

You’ll be able to take a virtual reality tour of the completed project, and learn more about the project’s goals
and planned improvements, the timelines for upcoming traffic changes and soundwall installations, and the
schedule for the continued development of new downtown connections. You’ll also have the opportunity to
meet the project team, ask questions, and provide comments. Free parking is available at the school and in the
City parking garage to the west of the school.

Join us to learn more about these and other project highlights:

Q New High Occupancy Vehicle (HOV) direct connect between U.S. 95 and I-15 E 154 ﬁ

Q Conversion of express lanes on I-15 to HOV lane and general purpose lane @NDOTPro'ectNeon
(O New I-15 HOV interchange just south of Charleston Blvd (“Neon Gateway”) . J

Q I-15/Charleston Boulevard Interchange reconstruction NDOTPrOleCtNeon-com

() Extension of Grand Central Parkway to Industrial Road

For more information about the meeting, contact NDOT Project Manager
Dale Keller, 702.667.4533, dkeller@dot.nv.gov.

Reasonable efforts will be made to assist and accommodate physically handicapped persons desiring to attend the meeting. Requests
for auxiliary aids or services to assist individuals with disabilities or limited English proficiency should be made with as much advance
notice as possible to Julie Maxey, NDOT Public Hearings Officer, at 775.888.7171 or jmaxey@dot.nv.gov.



